
Contra Costa Transportation Authority 
Countywide Transportation Plan (CTP) Outreach 

  
“Share your bright idea to help keep Contra Costa moving” 

 
What’s your transportation vision for Contra Costa?  What programs should we 
invest in?  Should we extend BART, put more buses on the road, fix local streets, 
create more bike lanes, make our streets more pedestrian friendly, or improve our 
highways?  
 
All these questions and more are part of an outreach effort by the Contra Costa 
Transportation Authority (CCTA) and we’d like to hear your ideas to keep Contra 
Costa moving.   CCTA is responsible for maintaining and improving Contra Costa’s 
transportation system by planning and funding key projects, like the Caldecott 
Tunnel Fourth Bore, Highway 4 widening, and BART system extensions.  The agency 
also helps maintain local streets, reduce traffic congestion, and make Contra Costa 
safe for bicyclists and pedestrians. Our work helps you get where you need to go! 
 
The Contra Costa Transportation Authority is updating our Countywide 
Transportation Plan (CTP) in collaboration with Contra Costa municipalities, local 
agencies, and input from the public.  The CTP is a plan for the next 25 years of 
transportation investment in Contra Costa that outlines a vision, and establishes 
goals, strategies, and other actions to help make projects and programs a reality. 
 
Our agency wants to know what transportation issues you think are important so 
we can prioritize where to spend valuable time and resources – BART? Buses? 
Highways? Local roads? Pedestrian paths? Bicycle routes? Do you have new ideas? 
You tell us. This is your chance to participate in setting the priorities for our 
transportation system and suggest your own bright ideas for new projects and 
programs in Contra Costa.  
 
There are many ways you can participate: 

1. Attend a public workshop to hear more about the CTP process and give your 
feedback.  Here’s a list of the upcoming workshops: 

• Central County Public Workshop:  Wednesday, August 27, 2014, 7pm, 
Assembly Hall at Civic Park Community Center, 1375 Civic Drive, 
Walnut Creek 

• East County Public Workshop: Thursday, August 28, 2014, 7pm, City 
Council Chambers, Pittsburg Civic Center, 65 Civic Avenue, Pittsburg 

• Southwest County Public Workshop: Wednesday, September 10, 
2014, 7pm, Veteran’s Memorial Building, 3780 Mt. Diablo Blvd, 
Lafayette 

• West County Public Workshop: Saturday, September 20, 2014, 
1:30pm, Richmond Convention Center, Bermuda Room (enter from 
Nevin St.) 403 Civic  Center Plaza, Richmond 

• West County Public Workshop: Monday, September 22, 2014, 7pm, 
Hercules Community Center (Gym), 2001 Refugio Valley Road, 
Hercules 



• Telephone Public Workshop: Tuesday, September 23, 2014, 6pm, Dial 
877-229-8493 and pin# 1126642 when prompted. 

2. Participate in CCTA’s online survey at www.KeepContraCostaMoving.net, to 
tell us your priorities, share your bright ideas, and see what other ideas have 
been submitted.  (For a printable version of the survey, click here, or call 
925-256-4720 or email 2014CTP@ccta.net to have a copy of CCTA’s survey 
mailed to you.) 

 
We encourage you to use one of the ways listed above to participate in this 
important planning effort.  Your opinions and ideas will help shape Contra Costa 
County’s transportation planning for the next 25 years.  Don’t miss this opportunity! 

http://www.keepcontracostamoving.net/
mailto:2014CTP@ccta.net

